

Mary Kay Leonard Interim President & CEO December 10, 2019

2201 Washington Street Suite 306 Roxbury, MA 02119

T 617.695.0700 F 617.695.9590 Mr. Tom Evans
Executive Director
Cambridge Redevelopment Authority
255 Main Street, 4th Floor
Cambridge, MA 02142

Dear Mr. Evans,

On behalf of the entire Nurtury community, thank you for your recent grant award of \$11,105.00 We are truly grateful for your support. This generous grant will allow us to design and install a new outdoor garden at our Harvard Street location as part of our "Connecting Children with Growing" project.

Nurtury has been the beneficiary of extraordinary acts of generosity since our founding in 1878 and we are so grateful that you have made Nurtury a philanthropic priority — ensuring that we keep our promise to deliver an exceptional early education to our children and to equip them with the fundamental tools they need to excel in school and life.

Mr. Evans, thank you again for your support, it means the world to us!

With an abundance of gratitude,

---Jaye Y. Smith

Chief Advancement Officer

The IRS has asked that we report to you the value of any benefits we provide in exchange for your gift that would affect its tax deductibility. We acknowledge here that the full value of your donation has been designated for the support of the educational programs at Nurtury, a 501(c)(3) charitable organization, and that no other benefits were returned to you.

Our tax ID # is 04-2105893. Your contribution may be reported in its entirety for an income tax deduction. This letter serves as your official receipt. Please retain it for your tax records.

Amount of Gift: \$11,105.00 Date: 11/13/19

